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Another quiet year without any contentious planning applications . We 
have spent a lot of time on the School to Church path which has now been 
completed through the wood . We were lucky to be able to secure grants 
from our Borough Councillors as well as our County Councillor . We are 
now looking to upgrade the existing track through the wood as far as the 
Church car park.

The joint housing scheme with Throwley moves slowly on , we now have 
plans that have gone to SBC for comments before a formal application 
takes place

The business has been so quiet that we have not meetings every month. I 
would like to thank other members of the Council for attending various 
meetings and courses .

On a wider note we must congratulate Councillor Scutt for his excellent 
Open Farm Sunday and meeting with our MP to discuss farming matters .

We looked at the East London Crossing which on the face of it should not 
effect us . But there is a potential for more HGVs on the A2/M2 , J7 at 
Brenley is already bad and could affect our Parishioners. Again I am 
pleased to,say our MP is on our side pointing out to Government that the 
new crossing will nee added infrastructure 
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